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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Sara Sealey <sara.sealey07@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 11:25 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: void for permit

Can the permit for #SFD2402-0084 for address 265 Hazelwood Rd be voided?   We 
sold this lot and is no longer our project. 
 
 
Make it a great day!  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


